
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St Michael and All Angels Catholic Primary School 

NEWSLETTER 

Friday 26th January 2024  

Highlights 

 

This week Yr 5 attended a Christingle 

service at the Anglican Cathedral. The 

children were wonderful, and we saw 

many different ways to tell a story. We 

enjoyed the singing and dancing too! 

 

Thank you to the children who helped 

with a beautiful Prayer and Liturgy this 

morning.  It helped us to remember that 

it is important to look after those who 

are sick, and we should also thank 

those who care for them.  

 

Yr 5 and Yr 6 took part in a CELLS activity 

day today.  

Thank you to the visitors who helped the 

children to understand the impact of 

choices and actions as they get older and 

have more  responsibility. 

Dates For Your Diary 

 

 

Week Beginning 15th January 

29th Jan – Year 1 and Year 2 Story Sacks Family 

Learning continues  

Yr 5 Swimming Continues  

 

Future Dates 

Wk Beg 29th Club letters distributed to 

classes/clubs to begin 

Wed 31st Jan PC Hazel  

Thur 8th Feb- School Nurse Drop In Session  

Fri 9th Feb-Break the Rules Day 

Fri 9th Feb- School Closes for Half-Term 

Tue 23rd Feb- School Photographs (Nur to Yr 6) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Never underestimate the power of a 

good night's sleep! It's an important 

part of maintaining good mental and 

physical wellbeing. Ensuring your child 

gets enough sleep each night is one of 

the most important practises you can 

develop as a parent. For younger 

children, start by establishing a 

nighttime routine, like having a bath, 

reading a story or listening to quiet 

music.       

 

 

                                

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

               

 

 

                                                               

       Weekly Awards 

Staying Safe Online 

How well do you understand the online 

platforms your children are using?  

Click here to find out more about 

Snapchat, Tik Tok and more. 

     

                                                          

 

Attendance 

      Highest attendance this week was: 

                       Class 11  Year 5  

Well done everyone! 

 

                                                            

Attendance 

Ensuring children are in school every day is crucial to their education.  Being off regularly not only 

impacts their academic progress but can present problems with establishing good relationships as well.  

It is imperative that children are in school, enjoying being with their friends and learning every day.  

Please follow this link for information about   Educational Penalty Notices  

 

What current events have we been discussing in school this week?  Ask 

your child to tell you all about their discussion about this picture from the 

news this week…                                                                                                           

 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/social-media/
https://www.smaaaprimary.co.uk/serve_file/20362549


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                      

 

 

 

 

 

 

Weekly Awards…well done everyone. 

 


